
COUNCIL MEETING – 19TH OCTOBER 2016  
ITEM 10 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Julia Cherrett for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Access, Communities and Community 
Safety:-  

 

“CCTV cameras are a useful deterrent as well as providing valuable evidence in the 
event of a crime. Given the financial restrictions that this council faces, can the 
Cabinet Member for Access, Communities and Community Safety tell me what the 
future arrangements will be for the monitoring of CCTV cameras in areas such as 
Ropner Park, Newham Grange Park and other public spaces?” 
 

 

 


